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	NEWSLETTER           DECEMBER 2019


Dear Parents/Guardians,
Christmas Fayre

[image: image5.png]



A reminder that our Christmas Fayre is on Tuesday 3rd  December from 3.15pm to 4.30pm.  Thank you for all donations received.

Please hand in any donations of home baking into the office on Tuesday morning – thank you. 
We would remind anyone purchasing home baking that some of the ingredients may contain nuts/ dairy products.
Due to the large number of people entering the building at the start of the Fayre we would appreciate if you could use both entrances – either the main door where you can proceed to the dining hall for the café, picture with Santa and tuck shop or the Senior Playground door where you can proceed upstairs to the gym hall for the tombola, Christmas crafts and home baking – thank you for your assistance.

School Concert
P1 to P4 & Choir
Remember to purchase 
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your tickets for

the concerts

on Tuesday 10th
and Wednesday

11th December.

Tickets are restricted to 2 per family so please ensure you have purchased your allocation.  Any remaining tickets will go on sale on Wednesday 4th December.
Senior Citizen’s Grocery Items

We are now accepting donations for the pensioners hampers – grocery items such as tins, tea, coffee etc.
Please hand in by Friday 6th December thank you.

Elections

12th December

As this school is a polling station we will be CLOSED to pupils on Thursday 12th December.

Pupils return on Friday 13th December.
Fun Day

Christmas Jumper

13th  December
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We are having a wear a Christmas Jumper/ T Shirt fun day on Friday 13th December.  

We will also be watching Christmas movies.

There is a £1 charge for this event with all proceeds being 

donated to 

St Margaret’s Hospice for their Christmas Appeal.
Flu Immunisations

17th December

NHS nurses will be in school for the rescheduled immunisations.

Christmas Lunch
17th December
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The dinner ladies will be serving Christmas Lunch in the dining hall on Tuesday 17th December.  

Christmas Parties
17th December

Christmas parties for the whole school will be held on Tuesday 17th December.  The children can wear their party clothes to school.

Afterschool Clubs
All of the afterschool sports clubs & table tennis morning club have now finished for this year. 
The Thursday Dance afterschool club has one more session on Thursday 5th December.

Carols by Candlelight
18th  December

Pupils from P5 to P7 will be taking part in a Carol service in St Ninian’s church on 18th December from 6pm to 7pm.
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Birthday Cakes

We would refer parents/carers to our previous letter and remind you that due to numerous food allergies pupils cannot bring birthday cakes into school.
Lost Property

Please check the lost property bin for any items of lost clothing and lunch boxes.  Any items not collected by Thursday 19th December will be recycled – thank you.

19th December

School will close at 2.30pm for the holidays and will re-open on Monday 6th January 2020 at
the usual time.
We hope you all have a wonderful Christmas & a Happy New Year!
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